
STATEMENT OF COMPLIANCE   

WITH PUBLIC NOTICE REQUIREMENTS  

FOR KTWO(AM), CASPER, WYOMING 

 

 

On May 28, 2021, an application for renewal for KTWO(AM) was filed.  

Local public notices were broadcast concerning this application on the dates and at the times 

listed below: 

Post-Filing On-Air Announcements:  

 

June 7, 2021 at 11:20:05 AM 

June 9, 2021 at 11:19:14 AM 

June 15, 2021 at 11:04:31 AM 

June 18, 2021 at 11:56:26 AM 

June 24, 2021 at 11:53:17 AM 

June 29, 2021 at 11:48:46 AM 

 

A copy of this “Statement of Compliance with Public Notice Section 73.3580 of 

the Commission’s Rules” was printed and signed on the 1st day of July, 2021. 

 

       Signature 

       ____________________________ 

       TOM McCARTHY 

       Market President – Casper 

 

 

 

Text for On-Air Announcements: 

On May 28, 2021, Townsquare License, LLC, licensee of KTWO, 1030 AM, Casper, 

Wyoming, filed an application with the Federal Communications Commission for renewal 

of license.  Members of the public wishing to view this application or obtain information 

about how to file comments and petitions on the application can visit publicfiles.fcc.gov 

and search in KTWO’s public file. 
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